
City of Batavia 
Comprehensive Plan

ELAN / Update to City Council 
September 6, 2016



Steering Committee
• Ed Flynn 
• Matt Gray 
• Bob Knipe 
• Laurie Oltramari 
• Duane Preston 
• Marc Staley 
• Rachael Tabelski



Kickoff & Schedule
• Kickoff in October 2015 

• Existing Conditions 
Analysis 

• Outreach throughout 
Winter/Spring 16 

• Subsequent Steering 
Committee meetings Dec 
15, June 16, August 16, 
Sept 16





Public Outreach





Interviews & Focus Groups
• GCC and WIB (Jim Sunser & Reid Smalley) 

• GVEP (Kevin MacDonald) 

• Town of Batavia (Greg Post) 

• Genesee Co. Planning Dept. (Felipe Oltramari & Derik Kane) 

• Business Community (Tom Mancuso, Bill Schreiber) 

• Batavia Downs (Mike Kane) 

• BDC (Julie Pacatte & Ray Chaya) 

• Genesee Co. Office for the Aging (Ruth Spink) 

• City Fire Chief Dan Herberger, Police Chief Shawn Heubusch, Matt Worth/DPW, 
Doug Randall/Code Enforcement 

• GCEDC (Steve Hyde & Rachael Tabelski)



Interviews & Focus Groups
• Business Community 

• Housing & Neighborhood Development 

• Quality of Life 

• School District



www.facebook.com/bataviacp2017
(Launched August, publicity ongoing)



First Survey



What's Next
- Weekly FB "snap" surveys 

- Longer Survey (on FB) 
- Information on City website 

- Department head meetings in 
September 

-Finalize Vision, Goals 
- Draft Plan + Public Meeting 

- Public Hearings



Questions
nwagoner@elanpd.com


